
       

              Drifter’s officers serving for 2012-2013 snowmobile season: 
President:  Mark Bombinski 
Vice President:  Keith Rushford 
Treasurer:  Ken Romberg 
Trail Boss:  Kirk Ecklund 
Board Members:  Jeremy Probst & Tim Keller 
Secretary:  Position filled in Spring, 2013 

 

                                    
NEXT MEETING:  Thursday, February 7th at 7:30 P.M. in the Winncrest Banquet Hall at Headliners Bar & 
Grill, 2788 Towne Court, Neenah.  Moved up one week because of club ride and Winncrest availability 
 
Drifters snowmobile club Jan. 10, 2013 meeting 

 

- Called to order by Mark Bombinski 

- Secretaries and treasures were read and approved 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

- Need a fence up the hill by Hickory Rd. to stop the people from jumping the road 

- Make sure if you move the trail markers to let the area sponsor know about it and/or discuss it with the area 

sponsors prior to moving them. Remember the area sponsors are responsible for talking to the land owners 

- We had a problem with sleds driving on the golf ball driving range. More markers were put up 

Groomer 

- New LED lights are on 

- We need a strobe on the back of the drag 

- We need a strobe for the groomer. Something that can be seen past the new LED lights. (YA right) 

- Suggestion was made to put a log in the groomer for maintenance logging, in addition to the driver time log. 

Membership dues 

- A motion was made and seconded to charge $10 late fee for renewal membership after the Dec. meeting. Voted 12 

to 8 to pass this motion 

Poker run 

- Payout at the Woodshed 

- We did not receive enough posters. Mark will talk to Lisa to see if we can get more 

- Need donations from club members, Contact Nick Brooks if you have something to donate. NOTE I do not have a 

number for Nick 

- Bring donations for a booze basket to the next meeting 

Alliance meeting: Ken went, nothing to report 

New Groomer/Drag 

- A motion was made and passed to look for a drag at a $5000 cap. This drag would be used to pull behind Kirks 

Caboda tractor and be a backup to our main drag.  

- Conversation was opened to delete the Points System and insure the club spends money on the trails rather than the 

members. This was tabled for future discussion 

- The Town of Larson wants the club to take on more responsibility for Claytonfest. A major discussion was made 

after that and said more will be discussed  

 

NEW BUISNESS 

- Neenah/Menasha fire & rescue wants to put an add on our website about their ice rescue on Jan. 13 – 19 for 

international snowmobile safety week 

- Reminder Jan. 13 – 19 is international Snowmobile Safety Week. Remind everyone the importance of safe and 

responsible riding practices 

- Reminder of the new laws in Winnebago County: 10 MPH within 100’ of person or shanty, 25 MPH 250’ from 

shore. 

- State Stuff presented by Mike Thoma: AWSC membership is down; they are looking at changing the membership 

from $10 to $15. They are going to try and re-introduce the Cap Step Bill 

- New Trail: The new trail to log cabin on the    river has hit a bit of a snag. Mark has to talk to a guy by Hartman 

creek. Might have to go on Jack Borchert new land to open this route. We still have some work to do. 

 

Meeting was adjourned. 
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